
 

 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 

To: Licensing Team Leader 

From: John Garside 

cc:  

Subject: Valid revised application for a premises license for RP-Jai's Liquor Stores, Unit 1, 
Market Street, Bracknell, RG12 1JG 

Tel No:  

Date: 11th December, 2014 

Ref: WK/201412822 

 
 
 
 
 
I have concerns regarding the impact of noise from potential customers on close neighbours 
arising out of the opening hours proposed by the applicant for the sale of alcohol, as there are a 
number of residential properties in close proximity to the premises and in the general area.  In 
order to prevent noise detriment to those residents during the early hours of the morning, I 
would suggest the following opening times are reasonable: 
 
08:00hrs – 23:00hrs on Sunday to Saturday 
 
 
John Garside 
Environmental Health Officer 
 

ENVIRONMENT, CULTURE & 
COMMUNITIES DEPARTMENT 
Environment & Community Team 
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